
 

 

 

It will be fun 

Dear parents & gaurdians  

As uaual , we would like to  update you with our upcoming 

events We are trying to break the ice of the  accademic routine of 

our kids so they can enjoy their childhood. 

Accordingly, we are doing a Fun day,  “Annimal Day”  

Event: Animal Day 

Day: Thursday March the 2nd ,2023 

Time :10:00 -----2:00 

In this day students will : 

1- See ,watch , feed animals . 

2- Each class will be presenting a play  or story about animals  

Class Project 

3- They will be acting (wearing animal coustume as decided with 

their class teacher) 

4- Bring only their lunch bag. 

Kindly note that kids will be coming wearing the coustume from 

the morning to do their role in the group project.  

Thanks in advance, your great co-operation is highly appreciated. 

Hope they will enjoy their day. 

 

 


